Hi,

I'm writing as a Governor of Fleet Primary School regarding Planning Application 2016/5943/P (Bacton
Low Rise).

Can you please advise the Planning Office for this application?

I have queries regarding the stated Traffic Management Routing (See:
http://camdocs.camden.gov.uk/HPRMWebDrawer/Record/6334599/file/document?inline)

Namely:

1- the proposed plan states they will send lorries southbound down Fleet Road - this is the wrong way
down a busy one way road?? (See Page 8)

2 - lorries removing demolition rubble will be allowed to operate from 09:00-17:00 Mon-Fri - this
includes school drop off / pick up times (08:30-09:15 & 15:15-16:00) as they pass 4 schools (Page
10).

This has only recent been made aware to the Governors, Parents & Staff at Fleet Primary School, so
would naturally like to clarify some of these issues.

Many thanks.
Kind regards,
Sam

Sam Collins

Ethos Travel
sam@ethostravel.co.uk

Tel - 020 7284 1888
Skype - ethos.travel
Web - www.ethostravel.co.uk
Mail - United House
39-41 North Road
London
N7 9DP

()
e We are fully ATOL bonded for your financial protection



